

Sabur Khan

President
Dhaka Chamber of Commerce &
Industry

14 May 2013

8<sup>th</sup> World Chambers Congress 22-25 April 2013, Doha

Dear Mr Khan,

On behalf of all the team at the ICC World Chambers Federation (WCF) and the Qatar Chamber, we thank you for your active participation in the ICC WCF 8th World Chambers Congress.

Your presence and leadership in our session discussions on "Chambers online" greatly contributed to the success of this event.

The World Chambers Congress continues to strengthen and grow as the only global meeting place where chambers of commerce can reach out and build partnerships with their peers from around the world, learn from colleagues on new ways of doing business, as well as our latest innovations and ideas to address the needs within our business communities.

We hope you have taken away some new ideas, met new people and developed some valuable new connections with our delegates from 120 countries.

We look forward to your active role in our forthcoming editions of the World Chambers Congress. As such, we'd be pleased to hear your thoughts to potential session topics as we begin our planning for the 9th Congress in Turin, Italy, 10-12 June 2015. We'd also greatly welcome your chamber's participation in the various services of the World Chambers Network, our global online platform connecting our community worldwide.

Looking forward to keeping in touch.

Again, with all our appreciation and kindest regards,

**Peter Mihok** 

Chair

ICC World Chambers Federation

**Anthony Parkes** 

Director

ICC World Chambers Federation